
Window Treatments  

 

As part of Keystart’s continuous review of our end-to-end process we are pleased to let you 

know that window treatments are no longer required to be included as a minimum building 

& established property requirement. 

  

Customers can elect to either include window treatments in their building contract or source 

these themselves when they move into their newly built or established property.   

  

It is important to note that window treatments should not be removed from any existing 

building contracts without prior approval as it may impact the value of the home.  

  

The new approach will commence from Wednesday 26th April.  

  

Notice of Assessment 

Just a reminder to please include all pages of the NOA when sending your documentation 

through to Keystart.  

  

If you have any questions regarding the above, please either contact myself or our Broker 

Support Team on 1300 366 055. 

  

We thank you for your ongoing support of the Keystart scheme and look forward to our 

continuing role in assisting West Australian’s into home ownership. 

  

  
Keystart respectfully acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which we live and work, the 
Whadjuk people of the Noongar nation. 

 
 
 


